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Boost ordination here 
We face a serious crisis of falling ordinations to the priesthood. Either parishes are amalgamated and the workload of individual priests is increased, or priests from other countries are invited to take parish responsibility in the UK. 

We should be grateful for their generosity. But it raises a question for the communities they leave behind. We could be accused of exploitation, even the continuation of colonialism – only this time it is not natural resources being plundered but the very people who are needed to minister in their own homelands. 

How can we justify continuing with this practice? It is even more imperative that our bishops establish a national commission on how to boost ordination to the priesthood in the Church in our country. 
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